
September 24, 1949.

Dr. E. Montgomery,
825 Nc. University Ave.,
Peoria, Dilinois.

Dear Dr. Montgomery:

I au sorry if my reprint and my comnents thereon confused you. This publi-

cation was in press before we were able to make any tests on the "Isomaltose"

preparation which you so kindly provided. I waa interested to determine 1)

whether isomaltose could participate in the amylomaltatic synthesis, and 2)

whether it would be poasible to select for additional autants which could utilise

isomaltose if the originals could nct. 1) seems to be answered in the negative

for our present coli atrains; we have not yet reached a test of 2), but hope

to do so in the near future. I sent the reprint in the thought that 1t might

suggest the use to which we proposed to put your material.

I will let you know what comes of these additional exceriments, and hope

that this note answers yourcyuery,

Yours sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg a
Assistant Professor of Genetics


